
Submitter: Casey Haneberg 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I oppose HB 3075, as I believe it infridges on our rights but, more importantly, it is a 

poorly thought out solution for a complex problem. I support gun control; however, an 

effective and successful implementation must include perspective and collaboration 

from both sides of the equation. It is disappointing to read these sadly written 

measures by individuals who are clearly not part of the gun community. It's obvious 

they have no interest in finding a solution that protects the rights of legal gun owns 

but, instead, trys to criminalize them. I have a family in Oregon, and their safety is my 

top concern. In a world where police are not legally required to risk there life to 

protect them, the people of the State must be equipped to do so. Please increase 

penalties for illegal gun position, continue standard background checks for all 

purchases, and establish red flag laws to remove firearms from those in mental crisis 

or domestic violence situations. 


